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	Comment by Member State: Germany
	Changes to CPD
	CO Remarks

	Commend UNDP for the extensive consultation of the Draft CPD with donors at country level.

	N/A
	Noted. Thank you.

	Share UNDP’s sound analysis of the situation and the identified core challenges as well as the overall direction of the strategy.

	N/A
	Noted. Thank you.

	However, address the need to look into the gap between ambition of the CPD and the resources available. The set of goals of UN interventions is very comprehensive. At the same time, all UN institutions are encountering financial challenges. Against this backdrop, what would be the scenarios or priorities to allow for sufficient flexibility in case of insufficient financial resources?
	None
	Cognizant of the upper middle-income status of the country, UNDP will explore strategic partnerships, focusing on efficiency and effectiveness. Particularly, based on the priorities in the CPD, we will expand the existing government cost sharing modality. New partnerships such as private sectors (national and international) already tested successfully under the current programme cycle such as Yahoo! JAPAN by applying sector- or issue-based approach. 

	Underline the need for close donor coordination in particular with Germany during the CPD implementation process in order to reduce overlap and exploit synergies. In particular regarding the interventions addressing 
· sustainable economic development, youth unemployment, 
· support for Agenda 2030 implementation and monitoring and 
· management of natural resources including biodiversity conservation and land management issues.
	None
	This is noted and welcomed. UNDP will ensure that the implementation of the new CPD will involve strategic partners such as Germany, especially in those areas mentioned above. Especially in management of natural resources including biodiversity conservation and land management issues, we will be able to closely collaborate with Germany in development of GEF7 programme.

We acknowledge and appreciate the very good collaboration that exists between GIZ and UNDP on implementation of Agenda 2030. The collaborative engagement has already been initiated through the voluntary national review drafting process and support to the National Statistics Agency. Further collaboration on financing for development agenda through Development Finance Assessment is also envisaged. We are working to enhance collaboration with other donors and stakeholders on implementation of Agenda 2030.



